
WINGING IT
The Newsletter for Overeaters Anonymous Suburban North Intergroup (SNI), Illinois. Region 5.

October 2015 to February 2016

IMPORTANT NOTE: An editor for Winging It Newsletter is needed. The Intergroup has provided this 
abbreviated edition of the Newsletter. If you have any questions about what is required, please contact 
SNI Chair Chris B., at ccnek82@gmail.com or 847-845-7967. 

Donations Received (Thank you!):

Date Meeting Donation Amount Group #

5/5/15 Kenneth Young Center, Elk Grove, 
Wed 7:30 pm $82.00 45371

5/28/15 Skokie Hospital Kenton Building, Skokie,
Thurs 7:30 pm $108.00 50457

6/16/15 Congregation Beth Judea, Long Grove,
Thurs 7 pm $60.00 53323

7/29/15 NW Community Hospital, Arlington Heights, 
Sat 2:30 pm $180.00 13044

7/29/15 St Marcelline, Schaumburg, Wed 9:30 am $98.26 07972

7/29/15 St. Phillips Church, Glenview, Fri 7 pm $60.00 53907

7/29/15 St Lawrence, Libertyville, Sat 8 am $112.80 33402

7/29/15 Kenneth Young Center, Elk Grove, 
Wed 7:30 pm $87.00 45371

7/29/15 St Giles, Northbrook, Sat 11 am $96.00 07207

7/29/15 Anonymous $300.00 N/A

8/31/15 St. Simmons, Arlington Heights,
Mon 7:30 pm $368.40 04179

Suburban North Intergroup’s next Recovery Event will be February 6, at the 
Vernon Township Center at 2900 North Main Street, Buffalo Grove, IL (Topic to be 
determined…). Please mark your calendars.
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For meeting information (or changes) in the: 312, 630, 708, 773, 815, 847 & 224 areas: Contact Ruth at 
847-991-5934. 
The websites www.oa.org, or www.region5oa.org, also have information about meetings /upcoming events. If 
you are looking for an Open Meeting for information, please call contact person before attending the meeting.
                                  Yellow means revised item.                  * means group needs support
SNI   PHONE # (855) 632-6039  
Suburban North Intergroup meetings are usually held the first Saturday of the month from 10:00 A.M. to Noon 
at the Buffalo Grove Youth Center 50 ½ Raupp Rd. Buffalo Grove Il.  All OA members are welcome. 


